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OVERVIEW
As part of its investment budget and emphasis on improving IT, ALA hired DelCor to assess ALA’s IT infrastructure, data management, digital presence, and overall IT management. Tobin Conley and Jim Gibson will review their initial findings and answer questions for the PLA board. Tobin and Jim are also meeting with the ALA Board and others at Midwinter.  As of this writing, we do not have documents  related to the ALA board presentation.  If we receive it prior to the PLA board meeting, we will make it available to the PLA board. 

Given the PLA Board’s on-going concerns about ALA IT, this will be an opportunity for us to hear first hand how ALA can begin to address issues and hear about preliminary next steps. 
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